Charter Township of Gun Plain
Special Meeting
April 30, 2009

A workshop was held on April 30, 2009 at 1:00 pm for the purpose of reviewing the
BS&A software. The following board members were present Meert, Pearson, Morrison,
and Vandenberg. Also present was Kathy Morrison and John Menzie.

Also present were two representatives from BS&A two demonstrative the BS&A
software.

Adjournment

4:15 pm



